CAA Treasurers Report 2010/2011
Once again my apologies for not being able to attend. Unfortunately project demands have kept me in Germany again this weekend.
Again I’m indebted to Geoff Jones who deals with the membership transactions. As well as gathering the subscriptions on my behalf so that the bank account stays healthy, he has also managed to fit in an arbiters training course in Bradford. 
The important figures this year are:
Current balance (statement 23/6/11)




£1666.71
Payments yet to be claimed (will be paid out of current account in August):

ECF Affiliation Fees





£58
Chess Scotland Affiliation Fees



£40

Welsh Chess Union Affiliation Fees



£30

 (Note that I’ve not yet received a payment invoice from CS – I’ve estimated the amount assuming no change in fees from last year).
ECF Yearbook entry (assuming cost as per last year)
£36
Effective balance (current account)




£1502.71
To improve the efficiency of running the accounts I have authorised Geoff to increase the amount of cash he holds on behalf of the CAA.

For the cash account the essential figures are:

Carried forward from last year 




£50

Cash obtained from CAA members at last years AGM

£90

9 new associate members fees (Bradford course)


£45

9 Arbiters exam fees (Bradford course)



£45

Postage costs








-£9.05

Travel costs (108 miles @30p per mile) for Bradford Course

-£31.20

Hotel for Bradford Course






-£30

Cash in (Geoff’s) hand 





£159.75
Cash to come in this weekend (shirt sales)



£73

Note we also have 16 shirts from (L to XXL) available – so we need more young, large arbiters to be trained.
Once again the level of funds is healthy, so as per last year, I’m recommending that CAA fees be frozen at the current rates.

My personal situation is that I’ve been offered a contract to stay here until at least 30th June 2012. It should also be noted that my CRB clearance has now lapsed, and it could prove a bugger to get it renewed when I do come back to the UK. I’m still willing to be a fully paid up member of the CAA, and to act as treasurer. However, if the membership feels that a change is required, then I’ll step aside.
My best wishes to you all.

Wilf Arnold  - Treasurer CAA
